
The Indiana Department of Homeland Security (IDHS) and the
Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM) 
have launched a program to collect Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl 

(PFAS) foam from Indiana fire agencies. 

The PFAS Initiative focuses on keeping firefighters safe. The 
state will remove and properly dispose of PFAS material from 

any agency that requests it. This is a free service with no 
additional requirements for fire agencies. c;;,;;,,,  
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If you have any questions, please contact firemarshal@dhs.in.gov 


